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INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Bulletin No: 17/03 
Date:  August 30, 2017 
 
To:  Minor Hockey Associations 
  Senior / Junior Club Teams 
  Leagues 
    
From:  Rob Virgil 
  Nominations Committee Chair  
 
SUBJECT: Nominations Committee Report  

               
 

 
Further to the process outlined in the Hockey Alberta Recruitment Notice sent out to the membership on 
June 26, 2017, below is a listing of the individuals that have filed a proper nomination application with the 
Nominations Committee. The following names will be brought forward for election to the Board at the 
2017 Annual General Meeting (AGM) on Saturday, September 30.  
 
Hockey Alberta’s Director positions are elected by the members of Hockey Alberta at the AGM. There 
are two (2) positions of Director at Large up for election to the Hockey Alberta Board at this year’s AGM 
and each successful candidate will be elected to serve a term of three (3) years. 
 
Nominee Hometown Nominee Hometown 
Brock Balog   Calgary, AB 
Jonathan Crier  Maskwacis, AB 
Edward Croken  Edmonton, AB 
Brock Harrington  Drumheller, AB 
Fred Horbay (Incumbent) Blairmore, AB 
 

Eric Michalko   Calgary, AB 
Allan Mowbray  Calgary, AB 
Lon Sokalski   Edmonton, AB 
Roy Stasiuk   Edmonton, AB 
 

Per Hockey Alberta Bylaw 5.2, further nominations may be submitted up to fourteen (14) days prior to the 
AGM. The nomination form is enclosed with this bulletin for your reference. Nominations must be 
submitted to the Nominations Committee Chair, via the Hockey Alberta office, and can be sent via email 
to kpapke@hockeyalberta.ca. The deadline for Nominations is September 16, 2017.  
 
After the Nomination deadline has passed a final information bulletin containing the names of all 
nominees, along with their credentials, will be distributed. All nominees will be given the opportunity to 
address the membership during the AGM on September 30th. 
 
More details about the 2017 Hockey Conference and AGM can be found online at hockeyalberta.ca. 
Should you have any questions about the nominations process please do not hesitate to contact me at 
rvirgil@hockeyalberta.ca.  
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